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Barbed Wire Found on Grey County Forest Property
[bookmark: _GoBack]A barbed wire barrier was found today at the Grey County-owned Pretty River forest tract in the Town of the Blue Mountains.  Fortunately the barrier was removed before anyone was injured.  OPP are investigating the incident. 
Grey County asks all trail users to be extra vigilant.  If you notice any suspicious activity, please contact the OPP and let Grey County know.
The barbed wire was found at the Pretty River Valley forest tract. Entrances to the property are found at 529365 on the Osprey Blue Mountains Town Line and 595079 4th Line in the Town of the Blue Mountains.
Grey County owns approximately 8,600 acres of forests across 45 tracts in the area. 
For more information contact Randy Scherzer, Director of Planning, at Randy.Scherzer@grey.ca or 519‑372‑0219 ext. 1237.
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